
 

 

Public Notice 
 

 
 
 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR A MINOR EXEMPTION 
 

6255, avenue Somerled 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council, at its regular meeting scheduled 
for 7 p.m. on August 3, 2009, at 4410, avenue West Hill, Montréal, will rule on an 
application for a minor exemption relating to the expansion of the Police station 
at 6255, avenue Somerled. 
 
This minor exemption would make it possible to authorize the expansion of the 
building by 140 m2, notwithstanding article 3 of the By-law authorizing the 
construction of a commercial building and its use as a Police station, at the 
corner of  Somerled and Kensington avenues (R.V.M. 96-209), which states that 
the building layout must be in conformity with the plan in Appendix B. 
 
Any interested person may speak to the Borough Council on this application. 
 
Given at Montréal this July 8, 2009. 
 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement  
 
 


